
    

March 1st 2012, 
 
To: Our Suppliers, Customers, Partners and Important contacts 
 
We are pleased to announce that our headquarter is moving to a new location 
in Shinagawa. 
 
New Address  :             Shinagawa East One Tower 12th Floor, 

2-16-1, Konan, Minato-ku, 
Tokyo, 108-0075 

New Telephone numbers :     Phone +81-3-5715-2800 
Fax   +81-3-5715-2801 

 
Actual moving date  :     March 17th (Sat.) - 18th (Sun.), 2012 
Office will open from  :     March 19th (Mon.), 2012 
  
We anticipate that there will be no complications during the day of the move, 
but we apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may have caused. 
We would like to thank you for your patience and your enduring relationship 
with our company. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at our new location. 
 
Sincerely, 

【MAP】 

 


